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Each month, the Graduate Student Council reimburses organizations for approved events using funding from activity fees paid by 
graduate students. Executive board members also have budgets for putting on graduate student events and programs throughout the 
academic year. Actual spending for the month of Janurary 2023 is outlined in Table 1. Please report any concerns regarding this report to 
the GSC Finance Officer (graduate.student.council.finance@dartmouth.edu). 

Table 1. January 2023 Actual Spending Report 
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Each month, the Graduate Student Council reimburses organizations for approved events using funding from activity fees paid by 
graduate students. Executive board members also have budgets for putting on graduate student events and programs throughout the 
academic year. Projected spending for the month of February 2023 is outlined in Table 2. Please report any concerns regarding this 
report to the GSC Finance Officer (graduate.student.council.finance@dartmouth.edu). 

Table 2. February 2023 Projected Spending Report 
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